I am delighted to invite you to a virtual engagement event for semi-independent providers on 2nd December 2021 2:00-4:00pm.
At the event we will provide information on our needs analysis, commissioning priorities and intentions for 2022 onwards, and it will be a chance for us to feedback from yourselves.
Please could you complete the questionnaire and register your interest in attending the Leaving Care Provider Engagement Event, using the link in the attached document - Leaving Care Provider Engagement Event Questionnaire. Please return the attached completed form by Wednesday 1st December 2021
I hope that you will be able to join us on the 2 December 2021.
Paul Williamson Commissioning Manager - Children's Social Care


